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The original ICR was submitted to OMB in June 2012, and subsequently reviewed by OMB and the Domestic Policy Council.  Concerns about the Organizational Assessment instrument were quickly resolved, however, more extensive discussions were needed about the content of the All Employee Survey. The HHS Office of Health Reform (Mayra Alvarez, Director of Public Health Policy, Mayra.Alvarez@hhs.gov, and Caya Lewis, Immediate Office of the Secretary, Caya.Lewis@hhs.gov) worked with CDC and interfaced with DPC to review options. The revised ICR reflects changes made in response to OMB’s review as well as the outcome of HHS-DPC meetings and the internal review process at CDC.
Key changes:
1. One set of 14 questions was removed from the All Employee Survey instrument.  These questions related to work characteristics and leadership support; decision control; ability to work; peer support and job satisfaction.

2. One question (originally #22, now question #14) was determined to be acceptable as submitted and has been retained.

3. All other comments from OMB/DPC were accepted and the appropriate changes were made.

4. Estimates in the original ICR were based on the participation of 100 employers drawn from seven communities.  Estimates in the revised ICR are based on the participation of 115 employers drawn from eight communities.
See the document Detailed List of Changes_3 06 2013 additional information about changes to instruments since June 2012.
· Clean copies of data collection instruments are presented as PDFs.

· To facilitate review, .DOC versions of data collection instruments show edits in track-changes format.
The revised ICR has been approved by NCCDPHP/DPH and HHS for reconsideration.  We’d be happy to discuss any aspect of this submission with OMB.
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